
 
 

BAY	AREA	CAVALIER	KING	CHARLES	SPANIEL	CLUB,	INC.	

MEETING	NOTICE	

August	29th,	2021	at	one	pm	via	Zoom	Teleconference	

	

 
The	next	BACKCSC	General	Membership	Meeting	will	

be	on				Sunday,	August	29th	at	1:00	PM		
via	Zoom	teleconference.	

 
Please note that the link to the zoom meeting has been provided to 

members via email. If you are a guest, please contact Victoria at 

marinabaycavaliers@gmail.com if you would like to attend.  

 
 

 

WHAT OUR CAVALIERS LOVE 
 

For the August Meeting, we are going to have a round table discussion and everyone will  

have a chance to share ideas and tips on the products, places, and things 

 that make our Cavaliers happy. Be prepared to share your ideas,  

and find some new ideas from others! 

 

Treats, beds, leashes, carts, shampoos, entertainment, toys, parks, hiking areas, 

shopping areas that allow dogs, restaurants with patios for dogs, - the list is endless! 

 

The Round Table discussion will immediately follow the general meeting. 

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

 
 
 


